
 

BOSTIC BUZZ 
from your PTO 

Vice President, Paula Bostock 

Son, Andrew, is in Mrs. Pressnall’s 

4th grade class. Daughter,  

Charlotte started middle school at 

Robinson this year.  

DID YOU KNOW? 

You can follow us 
on Facebook  

to get information 
or post a question! 

 
        /bosticPTO 

Treasurer, Ly Tran 

Daughter, Kaitlyn, is in Mrs. 

Pressnall’s 4th grade class.  

Secretary, Amber Carter 

Son, Ben, is in Mrs. Pressnall’s 

4th grade class and son, Nate, is 

in Mrs. Daniel’s 2nd grade class. 

Meet your 2018-19  
PTO Board Members 

President, Monica Deal 

Son, Nathan, is  in Mrs.  

Hansen’s 4th grade class.  

Son, Westin, plans to start  

Kindergarten next year! 

PTO Meeting  

Tuesday, Sept 11 @ 6pm 

in the Bostic Library.* 

Childcare provided. 

Please come check us out 

and learn what we do  

for Bostic. *Enter the  

school through the  

latchkey doors (North  

doors by teacher parking lot). 

WANT TO GET INVOLVED, BUT YOU’RE 

NOT SURE IF YOU HAVE THE TIME? 

Most likely, Bostic PTO has a fit  

that will be perfect for you.  

We will be in the library starting at 5:30pm before Parent 

Orientation, Aug 23. Come by and see us to learn about all 

our volunteer opportunities. We are all parents of Bostic  

students with varying degrees of availability. We will be able 

to answer all your questions honestly so you can make an 

informed decision. As a perk, students of parents who  

volunteer 10 or more hours per semester earn a free ‘dress down’ day. Volunteer 

hours are anything from making copies for teachers, sending in special items  

requested by your teacher, attending PTO or being a part of any PTO committee. 

Volunteer hours are accumulated in and outside the school building. 

Congrats to _____________________ for 

winning our Facebook raffle for a QT gift 

card. Follow our Facebook page for all 

Bostic news and future chances to win! 



DINING OUT 
 

 

  

September 10 

Bostic receives portions of the 
proceeds from sales that  
evening that we use to  

benefit our school! 

PARENT  
ORIENTATION 

Thursday, Aug 23 

6-6:40pm & 
 6:45-7:25pm 

 

Sign up for fall conferences, 
learn about PTO volunteer  

opportunities, shop new and 
used uniforms.  

FALL 
FUNDRAISER 

September 4 
School Assembly to 

start Fundraiser 

September 17 
All orders are due! 

PTO MEETS ON THE SECOND TUESDAYS OF THE MONTH  

AT 6PM IN THE BOSTIC LIBRARY.  PLEASE JOIN US! 

Bostic rules for Morning Drop-Off & afternoon Pick-Up. 

Morning Drop-Off: 

• DO make a single-file line on the south side of Gilbert. 

• DO proceed through the drop-off line and use the turnaround in the staff parking lot. 

• DO NOT park on the north OR south side of Gilbert to walk your child to the door. 

• DO NOT use the middle of Gilbert to cut ahead of the drop-off line and then pull over to drop-

off your student. 

• DO NOT park in the staff parking lot before or after school unless you are planning to stay in 

the building. 

• Students are unattended before the first bell rings. If you would like to stay with your child until the bell rings, please 
park in the church parking lot and use the sidewalk. We are grateful to the Korean Presbyterian Church that allows 

us to use their parking lot.  

• IT HAPPENS. You need to sign one more paper or give extra encouragement for the day… Please do that in the 

church parking lot and then proceed to the drop-off line. 

Afternoon Pick-Up: 

• DO park in the church parking lot west of the school and wait for your student to be escorted to the parking lot. We 
are grateful to the fifth grade students and teachers who provide a crossing guard patrol to keep our students safe 

every afternoon, no matter the weather! 

• DO park in the church parking lot and use the sidewalk to meet your child at the building if you prefer. 

• DO NOT allow your student to get into your car while on Gilbert street. 

• DO NOT use the staff parking lot to pick up your student. 

Thank you for adhering to these guidelines. We know that morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up can be a  
hurried and stressful time. Traffic is never fun! If we all do our part, these guidelines will keep our students safe! 

On Spirit Days students may wear a “spirit 

shirt” and uniform pants/shorts. A “spirit 

shirt” is any shirt earned from a Bostic club 

(Chess, Robotics, Battle of the Books, etc.) 

or the white t-shirt with Bostic logo that 

can be purchased in the office. 

Aug 31 

Sept 28 

Nov 30 

Dec 14 

Jan 25 

Feb 22 

Mar 29 

April 26 

May 17 


